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925 High Street, 9 South of 9 
Des Moines, IA  50309 
Phone 515-286-7336 
Fax 515-286-6128 
 
Ione E. Wilkens 
General Manager - Policy & Law 

 

         November 5, 2004 
 
 
 
Ms. Judi Cooper, Executive Secretary 
Utilities Board-Iowa Department Of Commerce 
350 Maple Street 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0069 
 

RE: Qwest Corporation Renewed Price Regulation Plan  
 

Dear Ms. Cooper: 
 
 Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”) currently is subject to a plan for price 
regulation approved by the Iowa Utilities Board in Docket No. RPU-01-10 on 
February 4, 2002, pursuant to section 476.97 of the Code of Iowa.  That plan 
became effective on November 7, 2001 for a period of three years.  Section II. C. of 
the plan provides Qwest the option to renew the plan for an additional term of up to 
three years upon written notice to the Board at least ninety days prior to its 
expiration date.  On August 4, 2004, Qwest filed its written notice to the Board 
pursuant to section II. C. of the price plan that Qwest was exercising its option to 
renew the price plan for an additional period of three years.  The renewed plan will 
become effective on November 7, 2004.  
 
 Enclosed herewith is the Renewed Price Regulation Plan that has been 
negotiated with and approved by the Office of Consumer Advocate.  As described in 
the August 4, 2004, letter, the language of the existing plan has been revised to 
remove references to the Productivity offset so as to conform to changes made in the 
price regulation underlying statute.  Other modifications have been made with the 
concurrence of the Office of Consumer Advocate. 
 
 Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
CC:  Office of Consumer Advocate 
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